
       LANDSCAPE DESIGN COUNCIL

Thursday, November 14, 2019
10:30 am

St. Brigid’s Keilty Hall
1981 Massachusetts Avenue
Lexington, Massachusetts

Join us for a screening of the 
acclaimed

 

THIS PROGRAM IS OPEN TO ALL
$15

For more information contact Connie Filosi at connie.filosi@gmail.com
Mail your check, payable to “GCFM” to:

Mary Nokes, 35 Woodpark Cir., Lexington, MA 02421

* Please write ‘The Gardener’ in the memo line.
**Please include your e-mail address.

Light refreshments and a brief members’ meeting will precede the screening.
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